
Good afternoon, 

 

Hope this finds all well who read this! This is what I believe about all these rule changes suggested by 
these self regulating pricks of the DTCC, NSCC, and all those involved in the corruption and financial 
treason of our free markets. 

Basically there needs to be more LOCATING OF SHARES and LESS BORROWING OF SHARES. Dark Pools 
need to be eliminated and these bastards need to stop the manipulation of our “Markets” with these 
frivolous rule changes to eliminate their financial treason.  

These directly relates to suggested rule changes in SR-NSCC-2022-003 and SR-NSCC-2022-801. 

These proposed changes have comments about capital efficiency yet they continue to create the 
inefficiency in the system through manipulation of these suggested rule changes, never having to settle 
the debt that was created by this “EFFICIENCY” to “Broaden the scope of Central Clearing Houses”. It’s 
all a big conflict of interest and it is the job of the SEC to stop this prolonged and illegal activity by the 
few suggested rule changes. I do not agree with these rule changes and do not believe a self regulatory 
agency such as the DTCC/Clearing houses should NOT be able to continue this. It is in my belief these 
changes will just continue to harm the system and should NOT be CONSIDERED! 

Gary Gensler do YOUR JOB. 

Elected officials do YOUR JOB. 

 

Sincerely, 

J.Willis 


